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31 October 2023 
 
 
 
To the Residents and Local Business located on The Moor and Melbourn High Street 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Road Closures in Melbourn – Sunday, 12 November 2023 
Remembrance Sunday Parade 
 
Melbourn Parish Council writes to inform you of planned road closures on Sunday 12 November 2023 
for the Remembrance Day parade through the village. An application in this regard has been 
approved by Cambridgeshire County Council. 
 
As in previous years, the High street will be closed from 10:30 to 11:15 from the village car park to 
The Cross to allow for the Parade. There will be a diversion in place via Russet Way, Orchard Road 
and Mortlock Street. Traffic at The Cross will also be suspended for the Act of Remembrance at 
11:00. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused.  If you have questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

Abigail Williams  Alexandra Coxall 
 
Abigail Williams & Alexandra Coxall 
Parish Clerks  
 
 
 
 

 
 


